Dear Catfishing Team,

Here is your letter of confirmation for our 2024 Bay Shore Family Catfishing Tournament on

Friday, May 10 - Saturday, May 11 2024. We are so glad that you have decided to join us as we return
to this time of competitive fellowship! Best of all, this is for the whole family to attend.

We will be anxiously waiting to welcome your entire fishing team starting at 6:00 pm on Friday,

May 10th. Orientation will start promptly at 6:45 pm in the Youth Center. Also enclosed is the detailed
note of what to bring and other important fishing information. Remember to bring all bedding (for a
twin size) and any personal items needed. If you are coming to RV camp, please pull into our RV
entrance on Miller St. just over the railroad tracks and choose a camp site.

See you soon and if you have any other questions, please call us at (989) 883-2501.

Remember, “Don’t let the important one get away!”
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